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Tuesday, 17 September 2024 

Dear Parents /Carers  
 
Our PE days are scheduled for Monday and Thursday  
 
We would like to remind you that all children should have a spare change of clothes in school for their PE lessons. 
We encourage changing to support the children’s Physical Development and independence as part of the Y2’s 
curriculum as it is an expectation that children can learn to dress and undress by themselves.  
 
 
It would be advisable to bring in your child’s P.E kit on a Monday so that it can be kept in school to be available 
throughout the week.  
 
 
 
P.E kit needed  
 
White T shirt 
Black or Navy shorts  
Track suit or leggings - some activities take place outside     
Trainers or plimsolls  
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Miss Woffindin  
Year2 Teacher  
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